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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE:  
 

As part of the South Sacramento Streams Project, the U.S. Army Corps 

of Engineers, California Department of Water Resources and Sacramento 

Area Flood Control Agency propose to construct 3000 feet of floodwall, 

100 feet of levee and 900 feet of retaining wall on the east side of 

Morrison Creek along the Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR) tracks.  This 

project is planned for construction in 2012.   

The Draft Environmental Assessment and Initial Study (DEA/IS) 

was released for public review on July 7, 2011 and the 30 day public 

review period will close August 5, 2011. 
 

To hear more about this project a public meeting will be held on 

July 21, 2011 at 6:00 pm at the Valley Hi-North Laguna Library, 

7400 Imagination Parkway, Sacramento, CA 95823 
 

To learn more about the South Sacramento Streams Project please visit:   

http://www.safca.org/Programs_SoSacStreamscopy.html 

                                                            

     
 

 

 

  


